Dear friends and supporters

We are pleased to present attached to this letter our very first status report on the
.Preserving Deciduous Teeth Network “ Project.

We have since 2015 expended great effort in establishing the Network, enlisting
the support of a large number of individuals and organizations from across Japan
and the world, driving forward our plan of creating our own Strontium-90 detection
and measurement capability and, last but not least, secure sufficient initial funding
to get the project off the ground.

By end July 2018 we will finally be ready to commence the "'real “ work, i.e. to
start the programme of measuring the Strontium-90 contamination in the teeth
already in our hands.

The project ‘s financial situation remains precarious; the financial summary
attached to the status report shows that our financial resources are exhausted;
we will have to undertake strenuous efforts to secure additional income for the
next project phase.

Despite these difficulties we will pursue our objectives with single-minded
determination; we are hopeful that our supporters will continue to assist us in
this endeavour.

We would be deeply grateful for your continued support.

Dr Eisuke Matsui,

Preserving Deciduous Teeth Network
Haha, Inc.

June 2018

{N.B. ) New homepage address is: http://hahainc.jp/english/index.html



